MEMORANDUM

TO: James Shieh, Chair
Planning Commission Members

FROM: Heather Chaffin, Zoning Case Manager
Maureen Meredith, Neighborhood Planning Case Manager

Planning and Zoning Department

DATE: August 14, 2018

RE: Tillery MF Rezoning and Neighborhood Plan Amendment
C14-2017-0106 and NPA-2017-0016.05
District 3
Withdrawn by Applicant

The Applicant of the above-referenced zoning case and Neighborhood Plan Amendment
(NPA) has formally withdrawn these cases from review. They will not be heard at the
August 14, 2018 Planning Commission meeting.



Chaffin, Heather

Subject: FW: 507 Tillery / MF Tillery

From: Kathryn Ingerly

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 4:15 PM
To: Chaffin, Heather

Cc: Daniel Llanes; Meredith, Maureen
Subject: Re: 507 Tillery / MF Tillery

Thank you, Heather.

You have been extraordinarily helpful! Please accept this as notice that 507 Tillery LLC is withdrawing the
rezoning request for the property at 507 Tillery.

Best,

Kathryn
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Kathryn LW Ingerly
CPA in the state of Oklahoma
Integrity Executive Solutions
High Energy Investors
512-879-8590

www.ingerly.com
www. linkedin.comin/kathryaingerly
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